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The United Kingdomi ChaLceU1or of the Exchequer

to the Canadian Minister of Finance

Toe.sURY,

LoNDoN, 6th March, 1946.

Mr. Ilsley,

have received your letter of 6th March on the relation between the impie-
tion of our Agreement and the action of Congress on the Anglo-American
ment.

confu'm that my understanding of the poesition is the same as yours.
ur Agreement is of the greatest value to the eornmon inberests of our two
-ies, and I take this opportunity of expre6sing to you my most sincere
,iation of the action of your Government.

Yours sincerely,

HUGH DALTON.


